[image: ]‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’-Homework Task

Dear Parents/Carers,
[bookmark: _GoBack]As part of our RME novel study of ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’, P4/5 Class will be participating in an exciting project inspired by Oxfam's Giant Dollhouse initiative. This project encourages children to think about the concept of "home" and how it reflects different cultures and personal stories.

Homework Task: "What Does 'Home' Mean to You?
We invite all students to create a model of a home using a shoebox. This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to express their creativity and learn about the diverse idea of home, which may vary significantly across different cultures and communities around the world.
Task Guidelines:
- Use a standard shoebox or cardboard box as the base to create a miniature home.
- Encourage your child to think about what makes a place special and what the meaning of ‘home’ is to them. 
- Students can use materials available at home, such as paper, fabric, small toys, and natural items like leaves and twigs, to decorate their shoebox home.
- We advise not to purchase new materials; creativity and resourcefulness are key!
Discussion Points to consider when starting your miniature home:
- What are the elements that make up your home?
- How might homes differ around the world?
- Why is it important to respect and appreciate different ways of living?

Please have your child bring their completed shoebox home to school by Monday 24th March.  We will arrange a classroom display to celebrate their hard work and creativity.
Thank you for your support and participation in this project. We look forward to seeing the wonderful creations your children come up with.
If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Ferguson.
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